
Please do not allow this Senate Bill to move forward.  

 

Concerning SB 868 

 

If the COURTS actually feel that a person presents imminent risk, or risk in foreseeable 

future, 

of suicide or causing injury to themselves or others,  the State should keep the other citizens 

of  

the State safer by requiring mental health testing, review and treatment for those people.  

 

Removing items such as firearms, cars, knives, ropes, hammers, screwdrivers etc., probably 

only delays such actions.  It’s the mental health of the individual that is the basis of what 

the State is truly being asked to determine with this issue.  

 

Sincerely Your 

David McFadden 

Medford, Oregon  

 


